
'Caroling at the Carillon' set for Sunday, Dec. 12
12/06/04

Area residents are invited to join Alfred University faculty, staff and students for "Caroling at the Carillon" from 7-8
pm Sunday, Dec. 12. Carolers are asked to gather at the Davis Memorial Carillon on the AU campus to sing songs of
the season, followed by cocoa and cookies. Laurel Buckwalter, University carillonneur, will accompany carolers. Song
sheets will be provided.


